To:

Mr. Timothy Anderson,

Head of Department,

University of Cornwell.

4th July, ’05.

Dear Mr. Anderson,

Our Foundation has undertaken the (Each one Teach one) drive. Our initiative can only be sustained with help of volunteers, who would be willing to spare atleast a couple of hours every week.

I appeal to all (your students) through this letter to come forward and help us in our undertaking.

In all our earlier undertakings of this kind we have received a very positive response from (your students) and we look forward to their continued support.

Thanking You,

Sincerely,

(Linda Johnson)

